
From:   Samuel Steed   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   November 02, 2020

Subject:   FCC File No. 1673-EX-ST-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hello Behnam or FCC Team,
Can you confirm that you have the credit card payment now? I think you do since I believe it posted to my
credit card.

Also can you let us know how this STA is advancing along in your approval process? We are eager to
help you in any way to get this to a conclusion.   

We were hoping to start transmitting next week some time.    
Thanks!
Samuel Steed


